
IT Provision Survey – Service Managers  

 

A survey designed by the Value for Money Council Scrutiny Committee subgroup 

was circulated to service managers during October to gather the views of ESBC 

managers in relation to the current ESBC IT provision.  

9 (of 13 service managers) completed the questionnaire. 

The names of services, sites and service-specific software have been removed to 

preserve anonymity.  

 

Question 1: How long have you been in your current position with ESBC for? 

 

 

Question 2: The pandemic has had a considerable impact on the working 

environment. In your managerial role what impact do you perceive the current 

IT hardware & software provision has had on your team’s ability to complete 

work tasks during Covid? Note, these could be both positive and negative. 

 

 



Question 3: Do you have ideas for future innovation in IT provision within 

ESBC? These could for example come from your experiences working for other 

organisations. 

 

 

Question 4: Do you believe there is any software that ESBC does not currently 

use that should be investigated relating to the work either you, your 

department or ESBC undertake? Please give an indication of how ESBC would 

benefit from such software, for example would it save time, reduce errors, improve 

resilience etc. 

 


